
 

From 17 Sep 2024, all new IACUC applications must be submitted 

through the iRIMS-IACUC (Animal Oversight) module. Any new application 

submitted via the Integrated Online Research Compliance (iORC) system will be 

rejected.  

 

Subsequent amendment, renewal and closure of any iRIMS-IACUC application will 

have to be made through the iRIMS-IACUC (Animal Oversight) module. 

 

For IACUC applications which have already been approved in the iORC, 

amendments to them must be made and submitted via the iORC until the application 

is closed or expired. 

 

Any protocol that has been reviewed by the IACUC more than a year ago but not 

approved will be removed in the iORC. You are required to submit a new application 

via iRIMS for IACUC to review it. This is in accordance with the IACUC SOP in which 

applications that have not been approved within a year from the IACUC meeting date 

will have to be re-submitted for IACUC review. 

 

 

 


